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The United States and Cuba held the sixth Bilateral Commission meeting in
Washington, D.C. on Tuesday, September 19. Deputy Assistant Secretary of
State for Western Hemisphere Affairs John Creamer led the U.S. delegation.
The Cuban delegation was led by Josefina Vidal, the Foreign Ministry’s
Director General for U.S. Affairs.

The meeting provided an opportunity to discuss the incidents affecting
diplomatic personnel at the U.S. Embassy in Havana. The United States
reiterated its deep concern for the safety and security of the U.S. Embassy
community in Havana and the urgent need to identify the cause of these
incidents and to ensure they cease. The delegations also reviewed the
Administration’s priorities and areas for engagement in the interests of the
United States and the Cuban people, including human rights; implementation of
the Migration Accords; and protecting the national security and public health
and safety of the United States.

The Bilateral Commission last met in December 2016.

For further information, please contact WHA Press at WHAPress@state.gov.
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